
 

 

13th May 2024 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you about your child’s upcoming end of year examinations in 
the weeks beginning the 3rd June and 10th June 2024. As in previous years, these 
assessments are vital in helping students to develop exam skills and revision 
techniques in preparation for Key Stage 4 and GCSE mock examinations from 
September 2024. It also enables staff to gain an accurate picture of the progress 
they have made during this year and allow students to be put into the appropriate 
groupings for GCSEs. 
 
Formal assessments give students the opportunity to practice under examination 
conditions. It is important that students take these assessments seriously and revise 
thoroughly as it will help prepare them for mock exams in Year 10 and final 
examinations in Year 11. Your support in encouraging your child to engage with 
revision at home would be much appreciated. If you have any questions or concerns 
about this, please contact me on the number below. 

Your child has been given a folder in which they will collect revision materials from 
their subject teachers to help them. These folders will then be given to their form 
tutor after the exams to reward students who have excelled in their preparation. 

Thank you for your continued support of our school. 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mr D Howden 
Head of Year 9 
 


